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August 12, 2020 

Memo to the File 

RE:    23 ¼ West Pit, File No. M-2020-035 , Revised Application Package 

 

On June 20, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) was notified by Ben 
Langenfeld of Greg Lewicki and Associates that the 112c application he submitted on behalf of Elam 
Construction would require a revision. At that time the Division had not yet received this application at 
the Divisions Denver office nor had staff spent any time in review or processing of this application. The 
Application was received by the Divisions Denver office on July 24, 2020 and was not processed.   

Mr. Langenfeld notified the Division on August 10, 2020 that the corrected application package was 
being mailed to Denver. On August 12, 2020 the Division received the corrected application package. 
The corrected application package has been scanned into laserfiche. The permit system dates will reflect 
the corrected application package that will be processed. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 


